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STOP THE GREAT LAKES NUCLEAR DUMP 

Stop The Great Lakes Nuclear Dump Inc., a group of concerned citizens, launch the next stage of a campaign to 
draw attention to a highly controversial and time sensitive matter, with an electronic billboard on the Gardiner 
Expressway in Toronto. 

The billboard below is scheduled to appear on the Gardiner Expressway in Toronto on January 7, 2013. 

 


